
From: Robin Singer
To: Aimee Schlehr - Naples Art Association (Aimee.Schlehr@naplesart.org); Derek Perry (ddperry@gmail.com); Laura

Burns; Leslie Fogg; Sharon Kenny (SKX21989@yahoo.com)
Cc: Agenda Notification
Subject: PAAC Meeting Cancelled
Date: Friday, January 19, 2018 4:00:35 PM

PAAC Members,
 
Due to the number of ongoing projects I have not had the opportunity to complete the RFQ and RFP
for your final review.  I will be trying to get those completed in time for your meeting at the end of
February.  You have a joint meeting scheduled with City Council for March.  I will confirm the date
and let you know.
 
Robin Singer
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